
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

September 1, 2021 
 
Via Email Service Only 
Dianne Martin, Chair & Presiding Officer 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 

 
Re:  DW 20 – 187 Lakes Region Water Co., Inc; Request to Change Rates  

 
Dear Chair and Presiding Officer Martin:   
 

On behalf of Lakes Region Water Co., Inc., please accept for filing this letter the 
following Exhibits for the temporary rate hearing scheduled for September 8, 2021:  

Exhibit 1, Bates 1 to 14. Testimony of Thomas Mason, President.   
Exhibit 2, Bates 15 to 65. Exhibits to Testimony of Thomas Mason.  
Exhibit 3, Bates 66 to 86. Testimony for Temporary Rates of Stephen P. St. Cyr. 
Exhibit 4, Bates 87 to 128. Temporary Rate Schedules of Stephen P. St. Cyr.   
Exhibit 5, Bates 129 to 136. Settlement Agreement – Temporary Rates.     
Exhibit 6, Bates 137 to 248. Lakes Region’s 2019 Annual Report to the Commission.   
 
If you or the Commission’s staff have any questions, please contact me.   

       Very truly yours, 

 
Justin C. Richardson  
justin@nhwaterlaw.com  
(603) 591 – 1241  

 
Enclosures 
Cc: Service List 


